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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!

Ride for Refuge was 
a great success thanks 
to the support of our 
wonderful tenants, 
board members,  

staff, and volunteers! 
We would love to 
make this type of 

event a yearly HOTT 
tradition and hope to 
seeing you next year!

INCLUDED IN THIS EDITION:
- HOTT Events  - Staffing Update
- Happy New Year! - Cleaning Tips
- Rest in Peace  - You Are Invited!
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HOTT HOLIDAY PARTY

Congratulations to Simon 
and Pei Li who both went 
home with a door prize!

Memories of our lives, 
of our works and our 
deeds will continue in 

others 

- ROSA PARKS

A big thank you to 
everyone that was 
able to attend and 

who made the 
event the success 
that it was! We 
look forward to 

seeing you all and 
more next year!

HOTT WISHES YOU A HAPPY NEW YEAR!

We at HOTT 
hope your new 

year is filled with 
joy, laughter, and 

love
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Rest In Peace Mohammed Khan 

HOTT sends our deepest and heartfelt condolences 
to Mohammed’s family and friends as we celebrate 

his life by remembering him.

“To live in hearts we leave behind is not to die”
- Thomas Campbell

STAFFING UPDATE

Say hello to Skye, our new 
Housing Support Worker. 

Skye has just moved back to 
Toronto from Vancouver and 
is excited to be starting her 

journey here at HOTT!

Say hello to Veda, our new 
Housing Intern. Veda has just 
graduated from the University 
of Toronto and is happy to be 

joining the HOTT team! 

WELCOME!

ATTENTION!

When using the 
storage areas and 
lockers, please 

do not leave any 
items outside of 
your designated 
locker or storage 

space! It is a 
safety hazard 
and must be 

removed. Much 
appreciated, 
your HOTT 

team 
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Start

Finish

Blantyre office hours: 
Monday to Friday 1-4pm
Jarvis office hours:  
Tuesday 10am-3pm & 
Thursday 2-7pm

Phone Number: (416) 369-0366
Email: info@hott.ca
Web page: www.hott.ca
Facebook: HOTT Houses Opening 
Today Toronto 
Twitter: @hotthousing
Charitable Number: 
128027703RR0001 

CONTACT US:

Here at HOTT, we value affordability, 
sustainability, and cleanliness. We 
encourage our tenants to benefit from 
some of these tried and true cleaning 
methods which are easy, affordable, 
and good for the environment. We 
want you to help you maintain a cost 
effective, sustainable living space.

- Floors Cleaner: Combine a 50/50 mix 
of water and vinegar.
Using a mop or sponge, apply the 
solution to tile and clean as you would 
with any other floor cleaner.
- Tile and Bathtubs Cleaner: In a 
spray bottle, mix 1 2/3 cup of baking 
soda with 1/2 cup vegetable oil-based 
liquid soap. Add in 1/2 cup water and 
two tablespoons of vinegar to the 
mixture. Shake well. Apply with sponge 
or cloth and rinse thoroughly. 

CLEANING TIPS:

YOU ARE INVITED TO BINGO NIGHT!

THURSDAY FEBRUARY 27th!
Please join us at 269 Jarvis Street for Bingo 

Night! 
6:00pm - 7:30pm

The event will take place in our 3rd floor social 
room. 

Bring your friends!
There will be snacks and prizes for winners to 

take home.
We hope to see you there!
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